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This Week. . .  
Sunday, June 7 

10:00 a.m. Worship (Facebook Live 
  & YouTube) 
11:00 a.m. Fellowship Class (Zoom) 
3:00 p.m. Youth Bible Study (Zoom) 
     

Monday, June 8 
1:00-2:30 p.m.  Tithing Time 
7:00 p.m.  Monday School  
              (Facebook Live & Zoom) 

 
Wednesday, June 10 

6:30 p.m. Wednesday Night  
     Devotion (Facebook Live) 
7:00 p.m. Bridge Class (Zoom) 
 

Thursday, June 11 
3:00 p.m. Circle of Friends Class 
  (Zoom) 

For the Record 
Budgeted 2020 .............................. $700,000.00 

Weekly Need (2020) ...................... $13,461.54 

Received May 26, 2020 .................. $15,527.50 

Need to date .................................. $287,692.31 

Received to date ............................ $235,909.67 

Over (Under) Budget .................... ($51,782.64) 
 

Children’s Sermons for Adults!Children’s Sermons for Adults!Children’s Sermons for Adults!   

Wednesdays @ 6:30 p.m. on Facebook Live! 

The Circle of Friends Sunday School class 

meets every Thursday at 3:00 pm!  



Office Hours and Administration 
Our office is physically closed, but our staff is working 
remotely as they are able. Committees are still doing their 
administrative work as needed. Remote meetings via 
technology are strongly suggested during this time. 
 
Staff email addresses: 
Nancy Bass: nancybass@fbclumbertonnc.org 
Erin Collier: erincollier@fbclumbertonnc.org 
Daphne Fletcher: daphnefletcher@fbclumbertonnc.org 
Tim Little: funddevdir@rcpartnership4children.org 
Bo Prosser: bprosser@cbf.net 
Kandace Ramsey: kandaceramsey@fbclumbertonnc.org 
Doug Reedy: dougreedy@fbclumbertonnc.org 
 

Person of  the Week 
 

Earline Cranfill 

1901 N. Rowland Ave. 

Lumberton, NC 28358 

  

Send a card, letter, or other remembrance  

to our special person this week!  

A few years ago, we did a church-wide summer emphasis titled "God is Here." The concept was simple: take a 
sign that said "God is Here," and wherever your summer leads you, recognize that God is with you, and take a 
picture with the sign to remember it. The diversity and creativity from those pictures was a beautiful reminder of 
God's presence with us wherever we go. 

This year, we find ourselves scattered as we stay home and social distance. But even though we can’t be 
together AT church, we are still BEING the church through how we worship, serve, love, and learn together 
(while physically apart).  In that spirit, we are introducing a new church-wide emphasis with a new sign: “Being 
the Church.” As you find creative ways to BE the church during this time, take a picture with your sign and send 
it in to us! Pick up your sign during tithing time, or print your own from the weekly email.  We look forward to 
seeing your pictures—and more importantly, seeing the many ways we all are being the church. 

mailto:nancybass@fbclumbertonnc.org
mailto:erincollier@fbclumbertonnc.org
mailto:daphnefletcher@fbclumbertonnc.org
mailto:funddevdir@rcpartnership4children.org
mailto:bprosser@cbf.net
mailto:kandaceramsey@fbclumbertonnc.org
mailto:dougreedy@fbclumbertonnc.org

